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Existing Elevation A
Scale: 1:501 Proposed Elevation A

Scale: 1:502

Assumed planter detail, 
not investigated

New contemporary solid 
panelled door to be more 
in keeping with other 
details of elevation. 
Designed to emulate 
proportions of existing 
kitchen doors to right hand 
side and with height to 
allow further insulation

New bin and bike store to 
be relocated within planter

Front elevation brought 
forward

Existing glazing continues 
to exterior

Existing panelled door

A
305E

A
305E

WM DWM D

A
305P

A
305P

White stuccoed render to 
match existing
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Proposed Elevation B
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Proposed Elevation B
Scale: 1:502Existing Elevation B

Scale: 1:501

Existing glazed screen 
repurposed for new 
opening

New exterior wall rendered 
to match existing
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3 Camden Square
Proposed Elevation C
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Neighbouring property boundary levels not surveyedNeighbouring property boundary levels not surveyed

Proposed Elevation C
Scale: 1:502Existing Elevation C

Scale: 1:501
New portion of wall to be 
raised only where 
necessary, and to match 
existing brickwork
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Existing Solar PV array
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